
            All Saints-Todos los Santos Parish 
 

                             515 South Main St. Waterbury, CT 06706  

                              Office: 203-756-4439   Fax: 203-754-3244      

                       Office Hours:  Monday - Friday  9:00AM to 4:00PM    

    Email: parishoffice@allsaintswtby.org   Web page: www.allsaintswtby.org 

We welcome all who visit and those who 
celebrate the Eucharist weekly at our 
churches. Would you like to become part of 
our parish family?  
 

Please complete a registration form available 
in the church or office and return to the office 
or by mail to:  

 
 

Reverend Diego A. Jiménez, Pastor  

Rev. John R. Mariano & Rev. Hector M. Rangel; Parochial Vicars & Rev. Ronald Ferraro (Senior) 
 

Deacons: Alex López, Edwin López, Angelo Moriello & Gus LeBlanc (Senior) 

mailto:parishoffice@allsaintswtby.org


Pentecost Sunday                                                June 9, 2019            

                St. Anne Chapel Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, June 10  
9:00 am    
 
Tuesday, June 11 - St. Barnabas, Apostle 
9:00 am   ꝉ Manuel Pimentel, req by the family 
    
Wednesday, June 12 
9:00 am    
 

Thursday, June 13 - St. Anthony of Padua 
9:00 am    In thanksgiving for a favor received, req by Vicki Menotti 

            Our Lady of Lourdes Mass Intentions 
 
Saturday, June 8 
 

4:00 pm  Cynthia DelPrincipe req by husband Joseph  
 
Sunday, June 9 - Pentecost Sunday 
9:00 am  John & Anna Zabbara and Lisa Boutote req by Family 
                Robert Dixon req by Michelle Strileckis    
               Janice Mancini req by (Aunt) Marie Mazzalupo  
 
Monday,  June 10 
8:00 am   The Deceased Members of the Sorbo Family req by   
                JoAnn Devino 
 
Tuesday, June 11 - St. Barnabas, Apostle 
8:00 am  Clara Guerrera req by Family  
6:30 pm  Clemente Portes req by Maria Abreu 
  
Wednesday, June 12  
8:00 am   Monsignor John P. Conte  
6:30 pm   Zoila Cardenas & Manuel Eduardo Macao req by  
               Juan Macao  
          
Thursday, June 13- St. Anthony of Padua 
8:00 am   In Honor of Saint Anthony  
6:30 pm   Germini Santiago req by Olivia  
   
Friday, June 14 
8:00 am   Father Robert St. Martin 
 
Saturday, June 15   
8:00 am   Sister Marina & Katerina Hernandez (living)  
                Birthday Blessings req by Parents  
4:00 pm   Living & Deceased Fathers of All Saints Parish Family 
 
Sunday, June 16 
9:00 am   Living & Deceased Fathers of All Saints Parish Family 

We extend our sincere sympathy and prayers to the 

families in the passing on of… 
 

Antonio Orsini and Carmela Leone  
 

May their souls and the souls of all the faithful  

departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace.   

Congratulations in the sacrament of matrimony to.…   
 

Andreas Klaube and Caroline Abba 
 

May the Lord continue to increase your faith and bless 
your union in abundance! 

Joyfully we welcome into our parish family through the 

Sacrament of Baptism … 

Benjamin Strobel, Grace Strobel, Adeline Strobel 

and Brandon Cyr, Jr.   

May the Holy Spirit continue to guide and shower them 

with many blessings! 

  Sacred Heart -Sagrado Corazón Mass Intentions 
 

Saturday, June 8  
 

6:00 pm    ꝉ Marcelino González, pet de Josefina González 
 
Sunday, June 9 - Pentecost Sunday 
8:30 am    ꝉ Rubén Acosta Colon, pet de Miriam López 
12:30 pm  ꝉ Tulidania Rodríguez, pet de José, Carmen & María 
 
Saturday, June 15 
6:00 pm    ꝉ Jorge Pezo (1er aniv), pet de  la familia Pezo 
                                                                                                                                
Sunday, June 16 
8:30 am   Para los padres vivos y difuntos de nuestra parroquia 
12:30 pm  Para los padres vivos y difuntos de nuestra parroquia 

SOLEMNITY OF THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST 
 

COME WALK WITH JESUS THROUGH OUR CITY STREETS IN THE PROCESSION OF CORPUS CHRISTI! 

          SUNDAY, JUNE 23, 2019 AT 1:00PM 

Procession begins following the 12PM Spanish Mass presided by The Most Reverend Juan Miguel Betancourt 

at Sacred Heart Church 13 Wolcott Street and conclude with Benediction at the Basilica of the Immaculate 

Conception - 74 West Main St., Waterbury. 

Light reception to follow in the church basement of the Basilica of the Immaculate                     

Conception. For more information call All Saints Parish at 203-756-4439 or the Basilica at 

203-574-0017 
 

***Donation of baked goods or refreshments for the reception will be appreciated. Please 

drop off items at the Immaculate Conception church basement from 10am to 12pm the day 

of the procession. Thank you! 



   St. Vincent DePaul Sandwich Project  
 

 

Volunteers will be collecting prepared and bagged 
sandwiches for the St. Vincent DePaul Shelter next 
Sunday, June 16th. 
 

At Sacred Heart Church:  From 7:45 -8:30am. 
At Our Lady of Lourdes Church: From 9:45 -10:30am.   
 

Sandwich fixings requested are:  Meat and cheese 
with light margarine or butter spread (please, no 
mayonnaise, mustard, ketchup, etc. and no lettuce 
or tomato)  
 

Salads such as tuna, egg, ham or chicken are 
appreciated and any type of bread or roll is 
acceptable.   
 No peanut butter and jelly please 

since it is available at the shelter and 
is used in emergencies.   

       
   YOUR SUPPORT IS MUCH APPRECIATED!! 

THE WEEK AHEAD…                   
 

Tuesday, June 11 
 10:00am  Rosary Prayer Group & Adoration - PC 
 7:00pm   Ultreya Meeting  
 

 Wednesday, June 12 
 7:00pm  Juan XXIII Meeting - OLOL 
 

Thursday, June 13 
 7:00pm  Choir Rehearsal (10:30 am Mass) - PC 
 7:00pm  Circulo de Oración/Prayer Group (Spanish) 
 7:00pm  Mujeres en Mision - PC 

All Saints Todos los Santos Parish 

Ladies of St. Anne Society 

Bus Trip - August 8-10, 2019 
 

Three days of exciting events upon arrival!  
 
Continental breakfast aboard the bus on day of 
departure, travel by motor coach, 2 nights stay at the 
Wingate by Windham Hotel, breakfast at the hotel, all 
activities and gratuities included in price. 
 

Double occupancy  $375 - Single $490 - Triple $384 
 

$200 deposit due immediately to reserve your seat, 
balance due June 30th.  Bus departs at 7AM sharp 
from St. Anne parking lot. 
 

For more information  and schedule of events contact:  

Margaret Gibson at 203-758-5195 
Jeanne LaPrade at 203-753-5230 
 
 

Mail check payable to Margaret Gibson at                            
468 Mathew St., Prospect, CT  06712. Write Lancaster 
on memo line and include your name and of 
roommate (if applicable) and contact information and 
address on a separate sheet. 

 

ST. JOHN THE BAPTIST CELEBRATION 

 

The Nativity of St. John the Baptist is June 24th and is 

the patron saint of the French Canadian and of Maricao, 

Orocovis and San Juan in Puerto Rico. 

 

Festivities are on Monday, June 24th, Waterbury City 

Hall at 10am with the raising of the French and 

Canadian flags followed by the introduction of the 

Honorary Mayor for the day and a reception to follow. 

 

MASS IN FRENCH AND ENGLISH   

SATURDAY, JUNE 29, 2019 AT 4:00PM 

AT THE RITA P. FRIGON HALL 

 

Followed by a traditional French-

Canadian dinner in the Rita P. Frigon 

Hall in honor of our 2019 French Mayor 

for the day, Mrs. Yolande (Guertin) Bosman. 

 

Menu: Pea soup, Meat Pie, Chicken, Roasted Potatoes, 

Gravy, Vegetables, Rolls & Butter, Beverages & Dessert 

 

Dinner tickets: Adults $20.00 and children $10.00  

(children under 5 yrs. old free). 
 

Tickets can be purchased by calling: 

Deacon Gaspard LeBlanc  203-756-8249 

Jeanne LaPrade   203-232-0657 

Ron Bouchard   203-756-6329  

or the parish office at 203-756-4439 

 

Ron Bouchard would like to thank the Ladies of St. 

Anne Society for allowing him the opportunity to speak 

at their recent meeting. 

The Parish Life Committee of All Saints-Todos los 
Santos Parish has scheduled its first activity-we will 
be gardening in the Meditation Garden of St. Anne 
behind the Shrine of St. Anne Church on Saturday, 
June 15th at 9:00am. 
We are looking for donations and for your help.  If you 
have any questions or would like to volunteer, please 
contact Norman Lambert at 203-755-5754. 
Come join us as we take our first step to beautify our 
church!! 

MEMORIAL OF SAINT ANTHONY OF PADUA 
Thursday – June 13th is the Memorial of Saint                         
Anthony.  Mass will be celebrated at 8:00 AM at Our 
Lady of Lourdes Church.  Blessing and distribution of 
the bread will take place at this mass.   
 



   ADMINISTRACIÓN: TIEMPO,TALENTO,TESORO 

 La segunda colecta el próximo fin de semana es la 
ofrenda mensual. 
 

 Más tarde, en junio, después de años de estudio, 2 
hombres están programados para ser ordenados al 
sacerdocio. Durante los años de preparación para su 
vocación, fueron apoyados por familiares y amigos, y por 
todos los que hicieron una donación a la Campaña Anual 
del Arzobispo. Cuando hace un donativo a la Apelación, 
usted ayuda a cubrir el costo de formación sacerdotal y 
educación.  
Todos los fondos aportados a la Campaña Anual del 
Arzobispo se utilizan exclusivamente para los fines descritos 
en la bibliografía sobre la apelación, que se puede encontrar 
en https://archdioceseofhartford.org/aaa-2019-last-years-
appealimpact/ 
 

 

 
 

¡Sus bendiciones recibidas de Dios y               
compartida para el sostén de su                      
parroquia y misiones es muy apreciada! 

El Comité de Vida Parroquial de All Saints-
Todos los Santos ha programado su primera                 
actividad: trabajaremos en el Jardín de                           
Meditación de Santa Ana, detrás de la iglesia 
del Santuario de Santa Ana, el sábado 15 de 
junio a las 9:00 am. 
Estamos buscando donaciones y su ayuda. Si tiene alguna                  
pregunta o desea ser voluntario, comuníquese con Norman 
Lambert al 203-755-5754. 
¡Únase a nosotros mientras damos nuestro primer paso para 
embellecer nuestra iglesia! 

SOLEMNIDAD DEL SANTO CUERPO Y 
SANGRE DE CRISTO 

 

¡caminemos con Jesús a través de 
nuestras calles de la ciudad en 
la procesión de corpus christi! 

Domingo 23 de junio a la 1:00pm 
 

Procesión comienza después de la 
misa en español a las 12 pm (no a 
las 12:30), presidida por el                    

Reverendísimo Juan Miguel Betancourt en la Iglesia 
Sagrado Corazón en 13 Wolcott St  y concluye con la 
bendición en la Basílica de la Inmaculada Concepción 
- 74 West Main St., Waterbury.  
 
Ligera recepción a seguir en el sótano de la iglesia 
de la Basílica de la Inmaculada Concepción. Para     
obtener más información, llame a la parroquia Todos 
los Santos al 203-756-4439 o la Basílica al                            
203-574-0017 
 
*** Se agradecerá la donación de aperitivos/postres o 
refrigerios para la recepción. Por favor, deje los                       
artículos en el sótano de la iglesia de la Inmaculada 
Concepción de 10am a 12pm el día de la procesión. 
¡Gracias! 



STEWARDSHIP: TIME,TALENT,TREASURE 
 

 Next weekend’s second collection is the monthly offertory. 
 

 Later in June, after years of study, 2 men are scheduled to 
be ordained to the priesthood. During the years 
of preparation for their vocation, they were supported by 
family and friends – and by everyone who made a 
gift to the Archbishop’s Annual Appeal. When you make a 
gift to the Appeal, you help meet the cost of 
priestly formation and education. All funds contributed to the 
Archbishop’s Annual Appeal are used exclusively for the 
purposes outlined in the Appeal literature, which can be 
found at https://archdioceseofhartford.org/aaa-2019-last-
years-appealimpact/ 
No Appeal funds are ever used for legal fees or settlements. 
 
 

 
 

Your blessings received from God and 
shared for the support of your parish 
and missions is greatly appreciated! 

GOSPEL MEDITATION - ENCOURAGE DEEPER                            

UNDERSTANDING OF SCRIPTURE 

 

"God is always more." Have you ever heard that? If 

we truly believe that He is infinite, then this                    

statement is worth exploring. Today, we celebrate 

the coming of the Holy Spirit in power upon the                

early Church. But Pentecost wasn't the first time the 

disciples received the Holy Spirit. The Gospel actually 

occurs chronologically before Pentecost. Soon after 

the Resurrection, Jesus already "came and stood in 

their [the disciples'] midst... he breathed on them and 

said to them, 'Receive the Holy Spirit.'"  

 

God is always more. Sometimes we might think the 

grace of God as one and done. God might break 

through in people's lives, but it's a one-time event on 

a retreat or preceding a dramatic conversion of life. 

But there's always more to come. Even today's                  

Gospel isn't the first time the breath of God stirred. In 

Genesis, it's God's breath that stirs life into Adam in 

the garden. Jesus breathes on the Apostles, giving 

them the Holy Spirit in the quiet and silence. Later, 

that breath will stir into a "driving wind", and the 

Spirit will descend with flame...not unlike Moses on 

Mount Sinai. 

 

God is always more. He has spoken throughout                

salvation history, and continues to speak into our 

lives through His Church and through the Holy Spirit 

alive in our hearts. This Pentecost Sunday, let us 

come before Him with expectant hearts! Like the dis-

ciples in the Gospel and first reading, let us await 

what "more" God will do. 


